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DentiMax, Inc. Introduces ONC Certified, Electronic Health Records
New software that will help dentists with Medicaid patients

Mesa, AZ, August 22, 2013 - DentiMax® has released ONC certified, electronic health records (EHR) 
software specifically created for dentists. With the purchase of this new EHR software, dentists who 
have 30% or more of their visits from Medicaid patients can qualify for an initial $21,250 government 
payment.

In addition to the new dental EHR software, DentiMax also offers consultative services to help 
dentists qualify for all of the available government meaningful-use money. DentiMax Co-founder Lee 
Varney explains, “Dentists are no longer forced to do ‘a solo’ in using medical EHR software on their 
own to qualify for these government incentives. By combining our new Dental EHR software with our 
consultative services, dentists can make qualifying for the entire $63,750 government incentive a 
whole lot easier.”

DentiMax is a leader in providing practice management, digital imaging and electronic health record 
software.

About DentiMax

Founded in February 2004, DentiMax, Inc. offers complete cloud and in-office dental practice 
management software as well as digital imaging software with x-ray sensors.  The company 
consistently exceeds customer expectations by providing easy-to-use products and services at an 
exceptional value.
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